
NATIONAL TRANSPORTATION SAFETY BOARD 

 

Eastern Region – Ashburn, Virginia 

________________________________________________________________________ 

RECORD OF CONVERSATION 

Who: John Wilczak, FAA A&P mechanic 

When: July 24, 2017 

RE: ERA17FA226 

In a telephone conversation, Mr. Wilczak stated that the pilot/owner of N45851, Jon 
Coxwell, had purchased two seatbelt/shoulder harness assemblies to be installed in the 
airplane. He said the assemblies were part of an STC, but he could not recall who owned 
the STC or from whom he had purchased them. Mr. Wilzak stated that he had just 
installed a new fuel selector valve and the plan was to install the new seatbelt/shoulder 
harnesses assemblies next. 
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